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Cottle VTA

Thakor Sutaria < >
Sun 11/27/2022 8:24 PM

To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]


[External Email]


We are totally opposed to Cottle VTA as our neighborhood is disproportionately burdened by the City’s
homeless programs. The site in question will pose a serious endangerment of public safety and public
health as it will be close to day care centers and senior center and Kaiser patients. No community
concerns have been considered nor public environmental impact studies done. So  Homeless EIH should
not be built near residential areas.

 Mr  Thakorlal Sutaria

 Mrs Tarulata Sutaria







Sent from my iPhone


This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.
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Agenda Item 8.3

Mary Helen Doherty < >
Mon 11/28/2022 9:59 AM

To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
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Dear Mayor and Members of theCity Council

As a resident of Naglee Park and a volunteer with the Sacred Heart Housing Action
Committee I request that you support the development of new emergency interim
housing and strongly support the staff's  recommendation for more services and
outreach at ALL emergency interim housing (EIH) sites.  In addition expanded funding is
required for our city workers to provide those services.

I also strongly support the staff's recommendation NOT to implement no encampment
zones and I'm opposed to any measures that would increase the criminalization of our
unhoused neighbors.

Thank you so much for your required leadership regarding this critical issue for so many
of our community.

Mary Helen Doherty
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